
To the Committee on Health Care:
        The sponsors of HB 2510 have defined gun ownership as a health care issue, but it feels like a plan to gut the 2nd Amendment 
in the guise of health care. If the sponsors of HB 2510 believed that violence is public health matter they would end late term 
abortions, which are sheer butchery. They would  uphold Measure 11 law and empower the police to stop Antifa and BLM rioters as 
they assault people and destroy business. In addition, they would end our Sanctuary Law, which elevates violent illegal alien felons 
to a privileged criminal class and prevents their deportation. But they don't any of these things, because they have no interest in 
ending violence so much as disarming citizens.
    This is the danger of the progressive left's moral relativism. Violence is acceptable if it serves their political goals, and I believe 
you are using a public health angle to undermine my freedom by any means necessary. Leave citizens alone. Punish the actual 
criminals and deport the alien felons you are now protecting from the law. American liberties aren't negotiable.

Sincerely,
Lyneil Vandermolen


